Following a program presented by DKC member, Vicki O'Rourke regarding legal issues pertaining to dogs and dog ownership, the meeting was called to order by President, Sharon Pitz.

President's Report: Several guests were in attendance and welcomed. Sharon went over some of our club's accomplishments during the past year, a copy of which is attached.

The minutes from the April 19th meeting were approved as printed with the following corrections: Betsy Pethick has asked to have her name removed from the new slate and the correct date for the next CGC test is June 6th.

Marge White. speaking for Stella Maunsell, Corresponding Secretary, reminded members that dues are due and can be mailed to Stella or handed to her in person.

Treasurers Report: CCB Ckg. \$10,765.21 FTF 1,827.92 Fin. Mgt. Acct. 22,786.53 Bal. on loan (34,089.58)

Emilie Beglane reminded members that our fiscal year is ending and asked that all persons with monies outstanding or bills to be paid turn them over to her so that her financial records for this fiscal year will be complete.

George Beglane asked that anyone wishing to help with the CGC test let him know as volunteers are needed.

Terri Toohil, Newsletter Editor, asked that show wins being reported to her for inclusion in the newsletter be clarified and simplified as much as possible.

Sharon Pitz asked that a motion be heard to accept the slate of officers/board members and AKC Delegate and following a motion by Cathie Fogel the new slate was accepted.

Marge White reported that 3 bullet proof vests for the K-9 dogs on the Durham Police force have been ordered and should be arriving any day. When they are received a member picnic will be planned to present the vests to the K-9 officers and the dogs. The police chief and local newspaper have expressed interest in attending the presentation.

Emilie Beglane, for Jeff Telander, reminded that a sign up sheet is posted on the door for volunteers for the June 12th building cleaning and July 24th for inside painting.

Linda Kerr advised members that anyone interested in getting information about canine seizures should check the Web site for updates on treating this problem.

The name of Maggie Lutz was submitted to the membership, by written ballot, for regular membership and Maggie was welcomed as a DKC regular member. The names of Bøll Debnam, Michelle Paoloni and Ashley Young were read following their applications for candidate members.

Following several brags, the meeting was adjourned at 9:30 p.m.

Submitted by Marjorie J. White, Recording Secretary.

Marjorie & White